
 

MINISTRY OF EDUCATION 

STATE DEPARTMENT FOR HIGHER EDUCATION AND RESEARCH 

ANNOUNCEMENT  

BRAZILIAN UNIVERSITIES INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION GROUP 

(GCUB) POSTGRADUATE SCHOLARSHIPS  

 

The Ministry is in receipt of communication from the Embassy of 

Federative Republic of Brazil in Nairobi informing of the launch of the first 

edition of Postgraduate Scholarships Programme by Brazilian Universities 

International Cooperation Group (GCUB). The Brazilian Universities 

International Cooperation Group (GCUB) is a consortium of 89 Brazilian 

institutions of Higher learning including public, private and religious 

instituitions. The postgraduate programme aims at contribution for 

development of students with high academic level from the five continents 

as well as foster internationalization of universities and strengthen 

international cooperation between Brazilian Universities and their 

counterparts from other Countries.  

 

In this First edition a total of 785 Masters’ and Doctoral scholarships will 

be offered in 50 Brazilian Universities and the programme will start in 

2023. Interested students are advised to visit the following website for 

further information and link to the call of applications; 

https://www.gcub.org.br/programas/programa-gcub-mob//> 

 

Any other inquiries can be addressed by sending email to 

gcub.mob@gcub.org.br Applications are open and will close by 13th 

November, 2022 at 23:59 (Brazilian time). 
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